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The Jackson County Auditor is beginning the process of a state mandated reappraisal of all
properties. The reappraisal is a two-year process with new values being established as of January 1,
2023. The new values will be reflected on tax bills received in 2024. Beginning Monday, September
13" and running through fall of 2022, there will be teams of photographers that will be obtaining
photos for use in the reappraisal process. These individuals will be working on behalf of the Jackson
County Auditor’s office but are employed by Appraisal Research Corporation. They will be identified
with badges, safety vests, and car signs. The photographers will be following recommendations from
the CDC and Ohio Health Department and practicing social distancing protocols.

In addition to the photography teams starting their work, property owners with a dwelling on their
parcel will receive a mailer to verify the current record. This mailer should be returned in the
envelope provided if corrections are needed. Questions should be directed to the Jackson County
Auditor’s office at 740-286-4231 between 8:00 am and 4:00 pm.



